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APPENDIX A
'

NOTICE OF VIOLATION

Massachusetts Institute of Technology Docket No. 50-20

Based on the results of an NRC inspection conducted on September 13-15,
1978, it appears that one of your activities was not conducted in full
compliance with NRC regulations as indicated below. This item is a
deficiency.

10 CFR 71.12(b) requires the person using a package, pursuant to a
general license provided by this paragraph, to have a copy of the speci-
fic license, certificate of compliance, or other approval authorizing
use of the package and, prior to first use of the package, to submit in
writing to the Director of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards his
name and license number, the name and license or certificate number of
the person to whom the package approval has been issued, and the package
identification number specified in the package approval.

Contrary to the above requirements, on January 30, 1978, without having
a copy of the required certificate and without the submission of the re-
quired information to the Director of Nuclear Material Safety and Safe-
guards, a 210 Ci Transport Group III radioactive shipment was made in
Container No. CNS 14-195 (DN 71-9094) for which Certificate No. 9094A
had been issued to Chem-Nuclear Company. No exemption or other authori-
zation for tnis use was indicated.
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